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MM2 to MM3 
Transition Announcement

EOL Announcement:  MM2-T to MM3-T-U Modems

FreeWave’s mission is to deliver the highest level of customer service at 
each stage of a product’s life-cycle, including its end-of-life.
 
FreeWave is pleased to announce the new generation MM3-T & 
MM3-T-U. 
 
FreeWave is pleased to announce the new generation MM3-T & 
MM3-T-U.  The MM3-T & MM3-T-U will be backwards compatible with 
the MM2-T & MM2-TU radio models. Dimensions and pinouts are the 
same as well as the testing standards during manufacturing.
During the month of April we will be compiling a list of customers that 
wish to take part in our Beta program.

Models that will 
be affected:

• MM2-T

• MM2-T-U

• MM3-T

• MM3-T-U

We understand that some customers may need to do their own internal testing before switching to the 
new radio model.

We ask that customers who are interested in the Beta program contact our MM2/MM3 Product Line 
Manager (Jamie Sibai, jsibai@freewave.com) for more information.   
The MM3-T & MM3-T-U are expected to be released in June 2020.  FreeWave remains committed to its 
customers as it has for 26 years. If you have any questions regarding the MM2 or MM3 series of radios 
please reach out to MM2/MM3 Product Line Manager, Jamie Sibai, jsibai@freewave.com  or email us at 
support@freewave.com. 


